
 

December is National
Impaired Driving Prevention
Month. 

Two of the most celebrated
dates in December,
Christmas Eve and New
Year's Eve are also among
the most dangerous. 

Mothers Against Drunk
Driving (MADD) teams up
with law enforcement
agencies across the country
throughout the month of
December. 

Every year, they ask everyone
to take personal
responsibility during the
holiday season by planning a
safe ride home before the
celebrations begin. 

Designate a non-drinking,
unimpaired driver. 

DECEMBER 2022

National Impaired Driving Prevention Month

Victims Services Program

a

This project is funded by Grant 2019-VO-GX-0124 awarded by the U.S. Department of Justice, Office of Justice Programs, Office for Victims of Crime.  The opinions, findings, conclusions, and recommendations expressed are those of the
contributors 

and do not necessarily represent the official position or policies of the U.S Department of Justice.
             +

 

DECEMBER



Gathering
Circle
December 21 | 6 - 8pm | VNT Community Hall

VNT Offices Closed Half Day 
December 23

VNT Offices Closed
December 26 

VNT Offices Closed
December 30

Join us IN-PERSON for crafts & refreshments.  

Keristyn Weber will be leading a craft for
making cedar weaved heart ornaments.
Refreshments will be provided. 

Please call or text 907-255-7172 to reserve
your spot. There will be 20 spots available.

VNT Offices Closed
January 2

Important Dates

Contact 

Samantha Rice, Director
(907) 255 - 7172

Keristyn Weber, Advocate 
(907) 255 - 7413

Email 
victims_services@valdeznativetribe.org

Office Phone 
(907) 835 - 8069

Mailing Address 

December 4 | 1-3pm

PO Box 1634 Valdez, AK 99686 

You need someone to talk to
You need information & resources
You don't know what to do next
You are a victim of a crime of trauma
You are a family member of a victim

24/7 Crisis Hotline

Food Bank Dates

(907) 835 - 1144
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Scan the QR code for
more information

December 18 | 1-3pm


